December5, 2024
Hello Rachel and Jody,

Please consider this my request to remain on the Port Commission if it is the Council’s pleasure
to appoint me.

Respectfully,

Raymond Butler, P.E.
Butler Consulting
P.O.Box 498

Port Lavaca, TX 77979
713-882-9750

RECEIVED
DEC -5 2024

CITY OF PORT LAVACA
CITY MANAGER



